
  

  

From:  Eric Duthie, Hildale City Manager 

To:   Hildale City Council; Hildale City Mayor 

Date:   May 11, 2022 

Subject:  Resolution 2202-05-004 Bank Account signers 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

The City of Hildale maintains financial accounts with Zions Bank. The Bank requires documented, 

authorized signers to conduct transactions in these accounts. From time to time, as staff and elected 

officials change it is necessary to amend authorized signers to the accounts. 

Staff recommends limiting the signers to the positions of Mayor, City Recorder, and City Treasurer. 

Since the staffing of the City Treasurer position has changed recently, this action is required. 

Staff recommends the approval of Resolution 2022-05-004. 

 

 


